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One Way Detail Announces Their
New Permanent Location

One Way Detail is excited to announce their new permanent location! The
temporary move from Newnan Street to 103 Folds Drive lasted for a short
year and now the folks over at One Way Detail have found a great new visible
location at the former Grease Monkey oft Bankhead. The move will take place
this year towards the end of Fall. They hope to be in by December 2nd. The

former Grease Monkey was the home to All Access Audio which closed a few
months ago after moving from Newnan Rd. Since then it has been listed for
lease. It is the perfect fit for One Way Detail! The new spot hosts several bays
for easy cleaning and detailing. The new location will give them prime access
off Bankhead around the Tower Plaza Shopping Center.

Helicopter Noises
Above You?

You might hear or see the helicopter flying
above during the day around Carrollton. Air
Evac Lifeteam opened a new base in
Carrollton around the middle of January. Air
Evac EMS, Inc., which operates Air Evac
Lifeteam, has established itself as the leading
provider of air ambulance services in rural
America. Air Evac Lifeteam operates over
114 bases in the states of: Alabama, Arkan-
sas, Georgia, Illinois, Indiana, Iowa,
Kentucky, Louisiana, Mississippi, Missouri,
Ohio, Oklahoma, Tennessee, Texas and West
Virginia, attracting more than 1 million
members in support of its presence in their
local communities.

Pin It Gifts and Events
Opening In Bowdon

Pin It Gifts and Events will open on
November 7th during the Candlelight in
Bowdon. They are located in the former
Bliss Cupcakes oft College Street. The store
will feature all kinds of things from
Pinterest, such as gifts and home decor.
They will also feature homemade crafts so
that the artist can advertise their work. It
will not be setup as a vendor store. Tammy,
Lynn, Ally always wanted to have a store /
event place of their own.
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Follow The Robin To
It’s Nest In Bremen

A new restaurant has opened up in Bremen
called The Robin’s Nest. It is owned and
operated by Debbie and Chris Robins. The
Robin’s Nest just opened this month off
Valley Run Drive just oft Alabama Avenue.
This is directly behind the car lot up on the
small hill. It was a former AMVETTS
Building years ago from what we were told.
The menu is very extensive with a Veggie
Lunch Menu, Variety of Nests (Baskets),
Steaks, Grilled Items, and more. For more
information and hours please visit their
Facebook page.
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Simply Cupcakes Merging With Downtown Location

Good News! The time has come for Simply Cupcakes to merge with their Simply Popcorn location off

of CARROLLTON

Bradley Street. The move will allow for one simple location to service the area. Simply Cupcakes will close
next to the theater around November 1st. This will be an easy transition since Simply Popcorn which is

owned by the Kilgore’s opened in March across from The AMP. Both popcorn and cupcakes will be
available at the current location off 119 Bradley Street.
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